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AUGUST 15, 2024

New Castle Bridal Fair
PO BOX 7531

New Castle, PA 16107
724.944.0056
ncbridalfair@gmail.com

Hello!

We are so excited to announce that we are now accepting contracts for our 49th show. We have
been connecting brides with the areas more elite businesses in the area for almost 5 decades. Your
business is one of them! We are the area’s largest bridal shows. We are the bridge that connects
brides in Western PA, Eastern OH all the way down the West Virginia to businesses like yours!

On February 2, 2025, the doors to the Scottish Rite Cathedral will open to eager brides-to-be, their
friends and families, plus many more people interested in what you have to offer.

Enclosed, please find a copy of the 2025 contract, a coupon for $75.00 off your package price and
a sponsorship form for the show. This is new for the 2025 show. If you have any questions about

either of those offers, please do not hesitate to reach out to Erin or Jessica.

We are anticipating another successful year, and we would love to have you be a part of the
excitement!

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email us. We look forward to helping
brides and vendors have a successful show experience.

Sincerely,

Grine Niles & Gessica (iles



